
Performance of the Toxic and Chemical Substances Bureau, 

Environmental Protection Administration, Executive Yuan in 

October 2022  

1. On October 13, the EPA and the National Science and Technology 

Center for Disaster Reduction jointly signed a memorandum of 

understanding on research and development and application of 

disaster prevention and relief technology for toxic and chemical 

substances, and simultaneously issued a press release to let the 

public understand government agencies' efforts to actively refine 

domestic toxic and chemical substance disaster prevention and 

relief technology. 

2. On October 28, the ChemiCloud inter-ministerial conference was 

held to report "ChemiCloud -- Inter-Ministerial Chemical 

Substance Information Service Platform Achievements" and 

"Chemical Substance Management and Toxic Substances 

Disaster Reduction Information System Refinement and 

Promotion Status," and to discuss issues such as "Confirmation of 

Domestic High-Risk Physical Hazardous Chemicals 

Information," "Operational Background Information on the 

Operators Interfacing the Industrial Park Disaster Safety 

Protection System of the Industrial Development Bureau, MOEA, 

with the ChemiCloud," and "Granting of the Inquiry Permission 

for Drug Investigation Information of the Ministry of Justice." 


